
Good afternoon panthers! It's Logan Swick and today is Thursday, March
7th, Day 1

Students there is no homework hub today after school. You need to ride
your regular bus home or contact your adults to pick you up after school.

Congratulations to our Symphonic Band for earning the highest rating possible of
Superior with Distinction at ABODA festival! They played beautifully, learned a
lot, had some fun, and represented Payne with pride! They even got a special
welcome back to school from our amazing SRO (who plays in the band but
couldn't join us today) with lights and blasting the theme from Rocky! Their rating
more than qualifies them for State on May 9th! Yaay band!

Attention Chess Club, there will be a meeting today after school from 4-5 in
room B23, beginners and experienced players are welcome.

Have a great day Panthers and please stand for the pledge of allegiance.


